
 

Today’s Readings 
 

Wisdom 12.13, 16-19 
Psalm 86.5-6, 9-10, 15-16 

Romans 8.26-27 
Matthew 13.24-43 

 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call 
the Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection 
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s 
fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact 
a priest for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

MASSTIMES 
Masses are broadcast daily at  
9:00 am, the links are on  
on our website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Deacon Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  -  Deacon Chris Lindenbach 

INFORMATION 

 
Mass Intentions 

Monday        9:00am    +  Peter Gallo  
                                by Denny & Cynthia Lizee and family 
 

Tuesday       7:00pm   + Mackenzie Schinborn  
                                  
 

Wednesday  9:00am    + Int. of Michael Kane 
                                by Karen & Drake Eisler  
 

Thursday      9:00am   + Int. of Gladys Debert 
                            by Gordon & Joan Pollock 
 

Friday           9:00am   + Int. of Trevor James  
                                by Wendy Tetlow  
 

 

Jesus told them another parable: “The kingdom of heaven is like a man who sowed good 
seed in his field. But while everyone was sleeping, his enemy came and sowed weeds 
among the wheat, and went away. When the wheat sprouted and formed heads, then the 
weeds also appeared. “The owner’s servants came to him and said, ‘Sir, didn’t you sow 
good seed in your field? Where then did the weeds come from?’ “‘An enemy did this,’ he 
replied. “The servants asked him, ‘Do you want us to go and pull them up?’ “‘No,’ he 
answered, ‘because while you are pulling the weeds, you may uproot the wheat with 
them. Let both grow together until the harvest. At that time I will tell the harvesters: First 
collect the weeds and tie them in bundles to be burned; then gather the wheat and bring 
it into my barn’” (Matthew 13:24-30). 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Temporarily Closed 



Masses on Monday at 9:00 am, Tuesday at 7:00 pm and Wednesday through 
Saturday at 9:00 am are open to those wishing to attend. Although          
registration is not required you will be asked to sign in when you arrive. Please be 
advised that we will do our best to accommodate the maximum number allowed by 
the Government. 
 
Sunday Mass times have changed, Mass will be celebrated on Saturday at 5:00 PM, on  
Sunday at 9:00 AM and 11:00 AM. Registration to attend these Masses is required.  
 

Please see the main page of our website for more information 

 
If you’ve volunteered to help out at one 
of the Masses, training videos are now     
available on the main page of our  

            website showing the new procedures 
       and protocols. 

PARISHSTAFF 
ASSISTANT TO THE PASTOR 

Victoria Billett 
 

PARISHSACRAMENTS 
Barb Moser 

 
OFFICEADMINISTRATION 

Lori Babyak 
 

PARISHFINANCE 
Gwen Herman 

 
FINANCIALACCOUNT MGR 

Terry Harty 
 

FACILITIES&EVENTS MGR 
Tom Kuntz 

 
COMMUNICATIONS 

Randy Johnson 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Susan Viergutz 

 

 

Although our office is closed to public access, we 
are still here answering the phones. However,   be-
ginning this week and for the summer, our office 
will be closing at noon on Fridays. 

 

Watch the Masses from Resurrection Parish online 
 

During the temporary restrictions on Church services, Masses from Resurrection Parish will be broadcast  
online. PLEASE NOTE: Beginning  July 7th, the broadcasts will be moving from Livestream to YouTube.  

Please see our website at www.resurrectionparish.ca for a link to the broadcasts.  
hƩps://www.youtube.com/user/ArchdioceseRegina 

Please Note: The Archdiocese of Regina only puts out one bulleƟn per 
month during July and August. We include their monthly bulleƟn with our 
weekly bulleƟn for the benefit of those who have been away on holidays 
and may not have already had the opportunity to read it. 



                            OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE                   
            PRAYER MINISTRY. IF YOU OR 
         SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS IN NEED OF 
PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN THE PRAYER 
MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143  
or email at  

sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

Did you know that you can 
send your weekly tithes and 
offerings now by e-transfer? 

Send them to finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they 
will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you 
would like to inquire about other ways of giving    
electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at   
306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in 
doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, 
our city, and beyond. 

The PRAYER Connection 
 

One way everyone in the Parish is connected to RCIA is Prayer. 
 

Prayers of intention are sometimes said for the Candidates and many people pray privately for Candidates  
as well as the conversion of family and friends. 

 
Did you know you could also help out with Prayer in a more direct way? 

 
Every year we look for individuals who are willing to pray for specific  

candidates, sponsors, and team members.   
 

The time commitment is simply adding your assigned person  
to your own personal prayer time. 

 
Sample prayers are provided, but you are welcome 
to pray according to your prayer style preference. 

 

Audrey Patrick says: “Being a prayer partner allowed me to continue my family tradition of volunteering 
and helping others.  Praying for the Candidate, meant adding one more person to my prayers which seemed 
simple enough when I volunteered, but soon I realized I too was participating in their journey as they became 
members of the Catholic Church”. 

 
If you are interested in joining the RCIA prayer team or have questions, 
Please contact us at rcia@resurrectionparish.ca or Danica Love @ (306)789-7628 

Bap sm 
If you have a child that requires bapƟsm… Now is 
the Ɵme to contact the parish office. We are 
open for small gatherings, and are in the process 
of scheduling bapƟsm celebraƟons over the next 
couple months.  
Email sacraments@resurrecƟonparish.ca and we 
will forward the registraƟon forms to you.  

 

We look forward to celebra ng this sacrament with you.   

RCIACORNER 
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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of REGINA 

OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 

 
445 Broad Street N., Regina, SK, CANADA   S4R 2X8 

Tel: (306) 352-1651     Fax: (306) 352-6313   E-mail: chancery @archregina.sk.ca 

 

 

July 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear priests, sisters, deacons, and lay faithful of the Archdiocese of Regina: 
 
With gratitude for the work of the Personnel Committee, we are pleased to provide a first announcement of clergy 
moves and appointments for the coming pastoral year.  
 
God willing, we will be welcoming the two transitional deacons within the Archdiocese who are scheduled to be 
ordained to the priesthood on August 15th, 2020: Deacons Andrew Lindenbach and Chris Juchacz. 
 
The following appointments in the Archdiocese of Regina are effective August 1, 2019: 
 
Clergy appointments: 
 
Effective August 1, 2020 
 
Rev. Ken Koep - Sacramental Ministry, Santa Maria Senior Citizens Home 
 
Effective September 1, 2020: 
 
Deacon Chris Juchacz  - Associate Pastor of Holy Family Parish, Regina 
 
Deacon Andrew Lindenbach - Associate Pastor of the parishes of St. Joseph, Langenburg; St. Mary, 

Churchbridge and St. Patrick, Spy Hill 
 
Rev. Paul Mau Nguyen - studying English and Evangelization; and assisting at Resurrection Parish.  
 
Rev. Anthony Tran  - Administrator of the parishes of St. Anne, Gull Lake and St. Joseph, Cabri and 

assisting and residing at Christ the Redeemer Parish, Swift Current   
    
Effective October 1, 2020: 
 
Rev. Tomy Mandapathil, MST - Pastor of the parishes of St. Joseph, Whitewood; Holy Name of Mary, 

Broadview and St. Elizabeth, Stockholm     
      

Rev. Amedee Ainemon, sma  - Pastor of the parishes of St. Anne, Regina and St. Jean Baptiste, Regina 
 
The above two appointments are for six (6) years unless the good of the Archdiocese requires otherwise. 
 
Rev. Yodel Cereno - Administrator of the parishes of St. Mary, Central Butte; St. Charles, Coderre; 

St. Joseph, Hodgeville and St. John the Evangelist, Marquis as well as assisting 
at St. Joseph, Moose Jaw, SK 

       
Rev. Ricardo Escalante  - Assistant Pastor of Holy Trinity Parish, Regina 
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Rev. Carlos Jimenez  - Pastor of St. Jean Baptiste, Ferland in addition to the parishes of Gravelbourg 

and Lafleche. 
  
Further Information: 
Rev. Mgsr. Ken Miller  - We owe Mgsr Ken Miller an enormous thank you for his many years of service 

in the Archdiocese of Regina – not just in parishes but all the administrative 
duties and committees that he contributed to.  May God continue to bless 
him with good health and happiness in his retirement. 

 
Priests Leaving the Diocese: 
Rev. Antony Padayatty: 
Fr. Antony  ministered in the Archdiocese of Regina since 2009.  He started as Associate Pastor in Estevan for a year. 
The following year he served in Whitewood, Stockholm & Broadview.  After one year the parishes of Esterhazy, 
Bangor and Gerald were added as well until 2013.  He served Redvers, Bellegarde and Storthoaks for the following 
two years and was most recently Administrator of the parishes of Gull Lake & Cabri since 2016.  Fr. Anthony is 
returning to his religious community, the Heralds of Good News, in India.  We thank Father Anthony for his faithful 
service and wish him God’s abundant blessings in the years ahead. 
 
We also wish to express our gratitude to all who will be assuming new responsibilities.  They have responded to the 
needs of the archdiocese with generous spirits.  We ask the people in parishes where changes are taking place to 
warmly welcome their new pastoral leaders into their midst. 
 
To all the priests serving our archdiocesan Church, may God bless you abundantly as you continue your ministry 
with dedication, generosity and joy. 
 
Further announcements are forthcoming. 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 
________________________     ______________________________    

✠Donald J. Bolen          

Archbishop of Regina       

 
 
DJB:bg 
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Thinking Faith
Take “Thinking Faith!” with you on your summer vacation. Sign up 
for weekly email reminders at www.archregina.sk.ca/thinkingfaith 
to subscribe to the podcast on Apple Podcasts, Google Play, 
Stitcher, Tunein Radio, iHeart Radio or Spotify.

Calling all young people!  
The Archdiocese of Regina Leadership Camp will NOT be able 
to run as usual this year. But, in its place we are running four 
day camps out at Glen Harbour. Two of the days (Aug. 23 & 25) 
are open to those ENTERING grades 7-9 in the Fall. And two of 
the days (August 24 & 26) will be dedicated to those ENTERING 
grades 10 – first year university in the Fall. Students may register 
for one or both of the days for their age group. The themes for the 
days are: “Mysteries, Miracles and Marvels” & “Who Dunnit?” Both 
days will be filled with fun, faith and fellowship while following 
appropriate health guidelines. Students will NOT stay overnight, 
but will be BUSSED to and from the camp (15 per bus) The cost 
per day (including bussing from Regina) is $60. Space is very 
limited! For further info or to register go to https://archregina.sk.ca/
youth-ministry/youth-summer-camps or email  
mbraden@archregina.sk.ca

Calling Teens and University students
Are you looking to meet some new people, look at some of life’s 
big questions and have a few laughs along the way?  Please join 
us for “Alpha” Online. There will be a few opportunities for us to 
potentially gather in person as a group, but the majority of the 
gatherings will happen online. We promise it will be an hour WELL 
SPENT each week! So Join us Wednesday evenings at 6:30PM, 
starting on July 8th. No need to register. Just join us on ZOOM at 
https://zoom.us/j/643587934 Any questions contact Michelle at  
mbraden@archregina.sk.ca

The Office of Youth and Young Adult ministry of the 
Archdiocese of Regina is offering 3 young adult gatherings 
this summer:

•	 A DAY RETREAT: “Redefining Normal; Faithfully 
Stepping into the Unknown” It will be held on Aug. 22 from 
10AM-10PM out at Glen Harbour Camp. (on Long Lake approx. 
40 minutes NW of Regina) Cost is $60. Everyone 19 and up is 
welcome but spaces are limited. To register or get more info, 
please go to  https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/young-adult-
ministry
•	 An Evening Prayer Under the Stars All young adults are 
invited to join us July 13th and August 16th on the parking lot 
between Our Lady of Peace and the diocesan offices (445 Broad 
St. N.) There will be opportunity for silence, Adoration, some 
music and some contemplative prayer. The evening will have 2 
distinct hours. One from 7:30-8:30 PM and one from 8:45-9:45 
PM. We can accommodate approx. 20 people each hour. You 
must bring: a mask (so you can sing), a lawn chair, water bottle 
and something to kneel on (if you desire) 

 

Please watch for episode # 2 of “The Diocese Tonight” 
airing on Sunday August 2 at 7:00 PM. It can be found at  
www.youtube.com/user/ArchdioceseRegina The Diocese Tonight is 
a “virtual family gathering” that celebrates the diversity of people that 
make up our diocesan faith family. Join us to laugh, learn, pray, sing 
and celebrate.

http://www.archregina.sk.ca/thinkingfaith
https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/youth-summer-camps 
https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/youth-summer-camps 
https://zoom.us/j/643587934
https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/young-adult-ministry 
https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/young-adult-ministry 
http://www.youtube.com/user/ArchdioceseRegina 
http://youtube.com/ArchdioceseRegina


Page Two
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Weekday and Sunday Masses
 Through the Summer the English Mass will be 

livestreamed from Resurrection Parish, and Christ the 
King Parish, Regina at 9:00 AM daily

French Mass will be livestreamed from St. Jean Baptiste 
every 2 weeks, visit

www.archregina.sk.ca/live

Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report
Sign up for our Free Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report 
and stay up to date on COVID-19 Updates and other
news, delivered to your in-box every Friday morning.  
Sign up now: https://archregina.sk.ca/news

The Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry, is thrilled 
to announce a new dynamic in young adult ministry 
coming soon! Watch for more info about small group 
ministry starting in the early Fall!

Prayers, Devotions and Resources
Visit the Prayers and Devotions page to find information on 
daily mass, daily readings and reflections, prayers, stations 
of the cross and other resources that may be valuable during 
this time of social distancing.
https://archregina.sk.ca/prayers-devotions-resources
Also see our page with French Resources: https://archregi-
na.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources

July Stewardship Bulletin Bits
July 5, 2020 - 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time
“For my yoke is easy, and my burden light.” (Matthew 11:30)
When we think of being good stewards, we may think that God is asking 
too much of us when He calls us to generously share our time, talent, 
and treasure. However, we must remember that we are not “owners” of 
anything, we are merely “stewards” of the gifts God has given us. All He 
is asking is that we give back a small portion, in gratitude, of what He 
has already given to us.
July 12, 2020 - 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time
“The seed sown among thorns is the one who hears the word but then 
the cares of the world and the lure of riches choke the word and it bears 
no fruit.” (Matthew 13:22)
Does the lure of riches and material goods choke God out of your life? 
Are you so caught up in earthly activities that you have no time for God? 
Gratitude and generosity are virtues that we should strive to do on a dai-
ly basis.  Every decision we make either takes us one step closer to God 
or one step further away. What we receive at Mass every Sunday should 
be shared with others all the other days of the week as well.
July 19, 2020 - 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time
“The kingdom of heaven may be likened to a man who sowed good 
seed in his field…He who sows good seed is the Son of Man, the field is 
the world, the good seed the children of the kingdom.” (Matthew 13:24, 
37-38)
As children of God, we are all “good seeds.” We are blessed by God 
with the potential to accomplish much good in the world. We fulfill God’s 
plan when we spend time in prayer every day, use our skills to help oth-
ers, and share our financial gifts to help build God’s kingdom on earth. 
Through our example of gratitude and generosity we sow “good seeds” 
on earth and ultimately help each other get to Heaven!
July 26, 2020 - 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time
“We know that all things work for good for those who love God, who are 
called according to his purpose.” (Romans 8:28)
Do you really trust God? Do you really believe that God will provide all 
that you need? Faith is a challenge for everyone at times. Putting our 
trust in God, in everything we do, in good times and in bad, means that 
God’s plan for our lives may be quite different than what we planned. 
When one door closes, another one opens. Trust in God, His plan is 
always better.

COVID-19 RESOURCES
The Pastoral office is now closed to the public until  
further notice, if you need to reach a staff member, the best 
way to contact them is by email. A full list of their contact 
information, along with other resources is available on the
COVID-19 Updates page at https://archregina.sk.ca/con-
tent/covid-19-updates

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad Street North
Regina, SK  S4R 2X8

(306) 352-1651
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS CAN BE SENT TO:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

Livestreamed Masses

http://www.archregina.sk.ca/live
https://archregina.sk.ca/news
https://archregina.sk.ca/prayers-devotions-resources
https://archregina.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources
https://archregina.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources
https://archregina.sk.ca/content/covid-19-updates 




Please consider supporting these parishioners businesses, who have graciously helped support our weekly bulletin 

To join these other great advertisers 

contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or 

jfrohlic@gmail.com 

 

  For each quote requested you’ll be entered for a 
chance to win $ 50,000 

For each policy purchased,  
we’ll provide a referral fee to Resurrection Parish 

      

 Contact us at resurrection@hibi.ca                    
OR call us at 306 729-3522 


